
 

Remember! Don’t forget to keep checking Facebook and our School Website!  
www.shilbottle.northumberland.sch.uk 

STAR OF THE WEEK  

  

RECEPTION:  Matthew Latimer 

YEAR 1:          Liaera McMillan 

YEAR 2:         Skye Gibbon 

YEAR 3:         Lucy Bell 

YEAR 4:         Alex Brown  

Mrs Slack:     Katie Paxton  

DATES FOR THE  

DIARY  

Week 18 

8 January 2016 

Friday 12 February  Spring Mid Term Holiday 

Monday 22 February Return to School  

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 

RECEPTION:      96% 

YEAR 1:              98%  

YEAR 2:              95% 

YEAR 3:              99%  

YEAR 4:           96% 

Shilbottle First School 

THERE WILL BE A SHORT MEETING FOR PARENTS 

AT 2.45PM ON THURSDAY 21ST JANUARY TO   

UPDATE YOU ON THE MOVE TO A PRIMARY 

SCHOOL.  IF YOU CAN’T ATTEND THIS MEETING 

WE WILL PUT TOGETHER A LETTER FOR YOU OR 

YOU CAN CALL INTO SCHOOL AND TALK TO 

MRS JEFFERIES 

 

We will be reducing our school 

uniform by £2.00 per garment        

i.e. sweatshirt reduced to £6.00 and 

so on.. We will not be ordering 

any more uniform as we will be  

changing this in September 2016 

and are looking at changing the 

school logo. 

Best Presentation & Handwriting 

Rec:  Finlay Smith   

Year 1:    Charlotte Foster  

Year 2:   Rebecca Heeley  

Year 3:   Lewis Barlow 

Year 4:   Eleanor Heeley  

  

Reception Pupils at 

present have raised 

£157.85 for the 

Treasure Hunt.    

JUST A REMINDER ABOUT THE 

’MATHS’ WORKSHOP FOR    

PARENTS, THIS IS FREE AND WE 

WOULD LOVE FOR AS MANY 

PARENTS TO COME ALONG TO 

THE SESSIONS, IT STARTS ON THE 

19TH JANUARY THEN EVERY 

TUESDAY AFTERNOON 1pm—3pm  

PLEASE CAN YOU MAKE SURE 

YOU LISTEN TO YOUR CHILD 

READ THREE TIMES PER WEEK 

AND NOTE IN THEIR DIARY, 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR      

SUPPORT 


